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-------- Original Message --------
Subject:RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music
Date:Wed, 16 Jan 2013 13:06:05 -0500
From:The Rt. Rev. W. Andrew Waldo <bishopwaldo@edusc.org>
To:Meyers, Ruth <RMeyers@cdsp.edu>
CC:Thomas Ely <tely@dioceseofvermont.org>, Kee Sloan <ksloan@dioala.org>, Bishop Steven Miller
<Bishopll@diomil.org>, Research <research@episcopalarchives.org>

Ruth,

| have not yet authorized the rite. However, | have appointed and am serving on a Bishop’s Task Force on Unity that
is addressing some critical theological questions from both sides of the issue, many of which we feel have not been
adequately addressed. We hope, in about a year, to produce a document and a process that roughly follows the
structure and pragmatism of the Bishop Doyle’s/Diocese of TX’s “Unity in Mission” document. So it will be awhile (a
year, more or less) before we can begin to offer any feedback.

Hope this helps.
Andrew

The Rt. Rev. W. Andrew Waldo, Bishop

The Episcopal Diocese of Upper South Carolina
Columbia, South Carolina
bishopwaldo@edusc.org

(803)771-7800
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